

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr. R. Duff



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

16th September 2019

Cycling in Year 2

Dear Parent / Carer

An exciting opportunity has arisen for the children in Year 2 to participate in cycling at school. All children will get an opportunity to do this over the course of the year.

We have a number of bicycles, having had some donated to us and then we purchased others. We also purchased brand new cycling helmets as children will be required to wear helmets at all times.

Starting Tuesday (17th September) and every Tuesday there will be a weekly cycling club at lunchtime once the children have eaten. The club will run from 1:00pm until 1:30pm

Children who can already ride a bike will get at least a one session, while those children who are yet to learn to ride a bike will be taught how to. Children will be chosen and told (in class) on a week by week basis.

The club will take place on the play area outside the Year 2 classrooms which is made of a soft rubbery material.

The club will be run by myself and a number of keen cyclists from Year 6.

We look forward to Larchwood having a future Tour de France winner!

Mr S Bowsher

Deputy Headteacher

